
From: Roberts, Thomas
Sent: 8/24/2010 2:40:31 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FCC Link

Hello,

please forward the
link to FCC RF exposure limits.

Thanks,

Tom Roberts

Senior Utility Engineer

(415) 703-5278

tcr@cpuc.ca.gov

California Public Utilities 
Commission

Division of Ratepayer 
Advocates

Electricity Pricing and Customer 
Programs

^ Please consider the 
environment before printing this e-mail
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